# WOODLANDS NEWSLETTER



#### Staff News

We are delighted to welcome additional staff to our Hedgehog team. Lucy joins us an an apprentice to start her early years journey and Kim is joining us to support our lunchtime period. We look forward to welcoming them to Woodlands!

### Door Entry

Please can we remind parents to only let yourselves into the nursery building (other than staff who maybe entering at the same time).

Labelling Clothing
Please can we remind parents to
label all clothing that is worn to
nursery. Thank you for your support.

Sporty Little Stars
We are delighted to be joined by
Jenny from Sporty Little Stars who
will be running sessions for our
Squirrels children on a Tuesday
afternoon.

#### Parent Photos

Please ensure you have updated your photos on your account to help ensure staff get to know you. Thank you

Share the love of Woodlands
Thank you for all the kind words and
comments - we will leave the hearts
up a little longer should you wish to
add one still!

Sensory Session
We are delighted to be offering two
sensory sessions for our Bunnies
and Butterflies as part of our Easter
fun events.

## The Unwell Child

Please ensure that children are not brought into the nursery unwell and that you kindly follow the guidance on our website for exclusion periods. Please note we are only able to administer prescribed medication. With your consent we are able to give one dose of Calpol for high temperatures. Thank you

## Menu Change

Please note the next menu change with Educatering is in April. This will be uploaded to our website and displayed on our nursery noticeboards.

# Code renewal - Funding!

If you are eligible for funding, then please ensure you renew you code by 31st March and email it to us at enquiries@woodlandschildcare.co.uk . If this is the first time you are in receipt of funding, we also require you to complete the WBerks funding form. We can email this to you alternatively copies are available from us.